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Thursday 16th November  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Christmas Fair: Wednesday 20th December  
2.45pm – 4.15pm 

 
Following the success of our Summer Fair, we would like to invite families to join us for our Christmas 
Fair on Wednesday 20th December from 2.45pm – 4.15pm. Children will be dismissed at the slightly 
earlier time of 2.45pm and will then be able to come back in through the small hall doors if they wish 
to enjoy the Fair. NB: any children that are not collected at 2.45pm will gather in a classroom to be 
dismissed at 3.10pm.  
 
We will have a host of stalls with items to purchase and there will be food and drinks for sale, including 
hot dogs and candy floss. Stalls are also available to hire for £10 a table; if you are interested, please 
email the school office on office@holgateprimary.org   
 
We are looking for some items for the tombola stall and are asking for year groups to make donations 
of the following items on a fun non-uniform day that will take place on Tuesday 28th November:  
 

• EYFS: Christmas-themed Gifts    

• Year 1 & 2: Chocolates/Sweet Treats  

• Year 3 & 4: Bottles  

• Year 5: Red, Gold & Green Themed Items  

• Year 6: Toiletries 
 
Could all donations please be new and sealed. Any other unwanted gifts are also welcome.  

 
Please note, the non-uniform day also ties in with the Christmas photograph session from Saul Isaac 
photography; if you signed your child up to take part in this, please send them wearing what you would 
like them to wear for the photograph.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Sheridan 
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